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Bruce K. Cohen, Esquire
Meredith & Cohen, P.C.
22nd Floor - Architects Building
17 & Stnsom Streets IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19103 TO FOIA-84-603

Dear Mr. Cohen:

This is a second partial response to your letter dated July 20, 1984, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infomation Act (FOIA),
copies of documents regarding twelve categories of records pertaining to
the Washington Public Power Supply System (WPPSS) Projects 1 through 5.

As agreed during ranversations between you and nty staff, we are enclosing
a box of records pertaining to the financial files from the former NRC
Office of Antitrust and Indemnity. You will be billed by NRC's Division
of Accounting in the amount of $301.00 for the enclosed records.

The staff is continuing to review records subject to your request. We

will notify you as soon as possible with regard to the remaining records
subject to your request.

Sinc ely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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